
From: ann florio [mailto:ame.florio@gmail.com]  
Sent: Saturday, October 28, 2017 8:06 AM 
To: Monroe, Pamela 
Subject: NO TO NORTHERN PASS 
 
Dear Ms. Monroe, 
 
As a resident of the Great North Woods, I vehemently oppose 
the Northern Pass. 
 
I live in this part of our state because of it's natural beauty, but 
then, that could be said of the entire state of New 
Hampshire.  People come from all over the world to see our 
natural beauty; and the folks of the North Country and the Great 
North Woods especially, count on the dollars from tourism to 
survive.  Those ugly towers would spoil some of the most 
pristine, wonderful views in our state. 
 
I urge you to consider the terrible ramifications which would be 
inflicted by this boondoggle project.  There are other alternatives 
which could supply power to Massachusetts and avoid 
corrupting the beautiful state of New Hampshire. 
 
Respectfully, 
Ann Florio 
Lancaster, NH 
 

mailto:ame.florio@gmail.com

	From: ann florio [mailto:ame.florio@gmail.com]  Sent: Saturday, October 28, 2017 8:06 AM To: Monroe, Pamela Subject: NO TO NORTHERN PASS

